
Lost and Found 

 

Valuable items left on the bus including phones, computers, musical 

instruments, etc. will be brought back to the transportation office. 

 

All other items, including clothes, will be left on the bus for a period of up to 

one week at the driver’s discretion.   

 

Items left longer than one week will be stored in the transportation office “lost 

and found” for the remainder of the school year. 

 

Putting names on student’s belongings is a great way for us to find the owner. 

 

All items left at the end of the school year will be donated. 


